
Lights! Camera! BOOK FAIR! 

Spring Book Fair coming to 
Prairie Heights Elementary 

March 31st to April 3rd. 

 

Troops… 

Students will be sending Spring 
greeting cards to our Troops over-
seas. If you would like to donate 
stamps or envelopes please call 

Cathie Wolff / Volunteer Coordina-
tor for more information. Deadline 

March 20th. 
 

Dr. Seuss Birthday Celebration!  

Kindergarten will be helping Dr. 
Seuss celebrate his birthday the week 
of March 2nd through various fun 

activities! 

If you have a talent to share or a skill 
you would like to develop,  

VOLUNTEER! 
Prairie Heights elementary has 
many volunteer opportunities.  
 
Teachers would like volunteers 

to read with students and/or  
help with seasonal craft  

projects .  
Volunteers are needed to help 

make copies of teaching  
material.  

Our Volunteer committee is 
looking for parents, teenagers, 

and/or  community members 
that may donate their time to 

assist with upcoming Book 
Fair-Fund Raiser.  

WANTED: IDEAS 

 

We would like to promote 

our wonderful school and 

our volunteer committee 

is interested in present-

ing ideas of designs and 

sayings for possible 

bumper stickers, T-

shirts, and pins. If you 

would like to share your 

ideas, please come by to 

one of our Volunteer 

meetings or call Mrs. 

Cathie Wolff / Volunteer 

Coordinator.  

March Happenings 

MARCH 
UPDATES 

March 2009 

FUTURE PLANS... 

We have a few Volunteers 
interested in putting a group 
together for young girls to do 
activities over the summer. 
We will need to have an ap-
proximate amount of ladies 
that would be interested in 
participating before we look 

at proposing and setting 
dates to request building 
access. If you would 
like more information 
or are interested in join-
ing please call Aimee 
Luna at PHE.  

We continue accepting do-
nations for our community 

member Lolly Martinez. Her 
total surgery costs are of 

$3,000.  

We greatly appreciate 
your support.  

Prairie Heights Elementary 

Contact  

Information: 
• Cathie Wolff– Volunteer Coor-

dinator: (719) 382– 5714 

• Prairie Heights Elementary: 
(719) 382-1260 

• Hanover Elementary School: 
(719) 683-2247 

• Hanover Volunteer Fire De-
partment: (719) 683-FIRE 


